Beyond Church Electronic Giving FAQs

Beyond Church is excited to announce our new online and mobile giving platform, Push
Pay. All past, present, and future donors/givers will utilize this system when giving to
Beyond Church through our mobile app, website, and text-to-give. Below are some
FAQs. If you have further questions, please email: landon@beyondchurch.org

| give online, what does this mean for me? Do | have to change a bunch of stuff?
The changes are minimal. The online giving link is still in the same place, on our website
and app. Upon using Push Pay for the first time, you will be asked to enter your payment
information. After that, you will enjoy the simplicity and speed of giving, including the
new text-to-give functionality.

When will Push Pay be our new giving processor?
Push Pay is currently active and accepting gifts and donations on our website and app. If
you enjoy giving from your phone, simply text beyondgive to 77977.

Why Push Pay?

With Push Pay, we anticipate a better user experience, faster and simpler electronic
giving, lower processing fees, a cohesive user experience with our new church app that
will be coming later, and a simple text-to-give functionality. Overall, we believe it's better
for everyone!

What will happen to Clover?

Clover, our former processor, will continue to remain active during this transition. We will
be discontinuing the Clover processing system by the end of June. Any active users in
the Clover system will be notified and assisted to transition to Push Pay before we
discontinue it.

Can I still access my giving records through Clover?

If you would like to save your giving records, we encourage you to login to your giving
account and save your transaction history. Our financial department will include ALL
giving when sending your giving statement at year-end. The only need for you to save
transaction history is if you need a record of each transaction

Sometimes my cell signal in church is poor - can I still text to give?

Our Push Pay giving link is easily accessible on our website and smartphone app. If your
cellular signal is poor, feel free to connect to our free Guest Wifi and give through the
link on our app or site!



mailto:landon@beyondchurch.org

